Vivekananda Kendra .

Post Box No.501, P.O. Janglighat, Port Blair, Andaman. Pin :
Phone: 0391-233191. E-mail: poriblair@vkendra.com
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Date: 26.04.2010 T e m T

To,

Executive Secretary,

AAJVS, A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub: Summer Vacation for Great Andamanese students

Dear Sir,
Namaskar.

The Vivekananda Kendra Vidyalaya will be closed for summer vacation from 30% April
to 29™ June 2010. This academic year (2010-2011) all together nine students are staying
in our hostel. We have already provided text books and exercise books and related items
to all students.

The parents / AAJVS may take the students from hostel after the school over on 29%
April at 02.00 PM. And let them come back on or one day before in hostel on 28" June
2010.

Thanking You.

Sincerely Yours,
G
,(&{'&fzt Chandwadkar)

Secretary,
VK-Port Blair



